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Reminder for year 3 parents/carers 
 
Our year 3 parents/carers information evening is on Thursday 4th October at 6.00pm in the Main 
Hall.   
 
The meeting will cover curriculum, homework and any settling in concerns. It is an ideal 
opportunity to find out how you can best support your child and ask questions which there may 
not be time for at the upcoming parents evening. 
 
This meeting is for parents/carers only, however we do understand that some parents may not 
be able to attend if we do not provide a ‘crèche’ type facility. We have, therefore, put a crèche in 
place for the session; please ensure you contact the school office to book places in advance. 
Thank you. 
 
It will be lovely to see you there. Coffee/tea and biscuits will be served upon arrival. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs R Dixon 
Deputy Headteacher and Y3 Leader 


